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THE BELCHER'S
The Management Office of The Belcher's

The Balchar, 80 Pk Ft L R, Hong Ko Our Ref.: BEL/M0/2022/02/040N
Tel: (852) 2542 7238  Fax: (852) 2542 7188 Date . 14 Febl‘uary 2022
To : All Owners/Occupants of The Belcher’s

From :Management Office of The Belcher’s

Re: Outsourced security guard test preliminarily positive for COVID-19

According to the regular test result, the Management Office was informed this
morning that 3 outsourced security guard had been tested preliminarily positive
for COVID-19 and they have been arranged to leave the estate instantly. They
are responsible for patrolling and manning the guard counters, last performed
duties on 13 February 2022. The said outsourced security guards had been
wearing face masks and observing relevant infection control measures while on
duty. The Management Office has arranged all staff to undergo COVID-19
testing, and also to conduct thorough cleaning and sterilization at their working
areas and public utilities in the estate.

Due to the rapid increase in number of COVID-19 cases, the Management
Office is highly concerned about latest situation. Staff are reminded to pay
attention to personal hygiene and to stay vigilant. They should seek medical
advice immediateiy if feeling unwell.

Lastly, the Management Office will continue to step up anti-epidemic measures
and strengthen the cleaning and disinfection work at public areas. Once we

have any further information, we will inform and update our residents.

Should you have any queries, please feel free to contact the Management Office
at 2542 7238.

Thank you for your kind attention.

C/
Post until further notice



